
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 21st April 2023 

News this week… 

  Welcome Back to the New Term! 
  It has been lovely welcoming back all the children after the Easter break.  They all 
  look so smart in their uniforms and have settled back into their learning routines  
  very well. 
 
Coronation Picnic 
As mentioned in an earlier newsletter, the children will be enjoying a Coronation 
Picnic in school on Friday 5th May.  This will be a pupil only event where they can 
sit with their class and enjoy a picnic lunch on the school field.   
They will soon be bringing home some themed activities for them to complete  
for the event.  Please can we ask that these are returned to school no later  
than Wednesday 3rd May – thank you! 
 
  Class Photographs – Date Correction! 
  In our newsletter last month, we sent out an incorrect date for the Class Photos  
  and Year 6 individual photos.  These will take place on Tuesday 25th April.  Please  
  send in the children with their very best smiles on the day! 
 
Everyone Active ‘Adopt a School’ 
We’re delighted to be taking part in Everyone Active’s ‘Adopt a School’ program.  For the 
month of May, our families will be entitled to free swimming for the children and 
complementary fitness/swimming passes for parents/guardians.  We will be sending home flyers 
containing more information with the children next week. 
 
PlaySport Clubs 
The after-school sports clubs with PlaySport start up again next week! Please see the flyer later in 
the newsletter and visit www.play-sport.co.uk/book-online to book your child’s place. 
 
Sponsored Read 
Thank you to everyone who took part in our sponsored read, we have now collected all the 
sponsor forms and money in and are looking forward to finding out our total.  Look out for more 
news next week! 
 
Site Safety 
Thank you for continuing to keep your children with you when on our playgrounds and not on 
any of the fields or playground equipment.  
Can we also remind you that the use of e-scooters is not permitted anywhere on  
the school site.  Please support us in making sure that everyone is kept safe. 
 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
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Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 
1st Place – Hedgehogs (98.6%) 

2nd Place – Panthers (97.5%) 
3rd Place – Tigers (97.1%)  

 

House Points Winner This Week 
The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

EMERALD 
with 315 house points.   

Well done to all in Emerald House – GREAT work! 

Attendance Matters 

If your child is too unwell to attend school, you must notify the school office either by telephone 
(option 1) or email before 8.45am.  If you do not do this, they will be recorded as missing and 
the office will be forced to chase you to find out where your child is, which could delay our 
response to a genuinely missing pupil. Please play your part in helping to keep all of our children 
safe.  

School Uniform 

Don’t forget our uniform supplier, Brigade, will be offering a 10% discount for all uniform sales 
from Saturday 29th-Sunday 30th April.  All you need to do is enter the code SPRING23 at the 
checkout to receive the discount on your purchase. 
All uniform ordered before 22nd July 2023 will be delivered in time for the new school year.  Orders 
placed after that date cannot be guaranteed to arrive before the start of term in September. 
 

Naming Labels 

We are also pleased to promote naming labels from STIKINS.  They are fantastic name labels 
that simply ‘stick in and stay in’ and can be used for clothes, shoes, lunch boxes and all school 
items. 
When you place an order, please use our fundraising code 8384 and our school will earn 
commission on every purchase.  This is a great way to make sure that your child’s items are 
easily identifiable if misplaced, but also to raise funds for our school. 
Please see the flyer later in the newsletter for more information. 

Resurfacing on Ringmead 

We have been informed by Bracknell Forest Council that there will be some resurfacing works 
taking place on Ringmead during May.  This will mean that the road may be closed, or traffic 
lights may be in place from the roundabout near Beedon Drive round to Welbeck.  There will be 
signage to indicate any possible disruptions and we will keep you updated if we hear anything 
further. 
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